
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 

23 November - Newsletter out today 

26 November - Assembly – 3/4P, 2:20pm 

30 November - Year 6 “Funday” 

December 

3 December  - Assembly – 5/6D, 2:20pm 

5 December  - Cyber Safety Presentation for Parents, 6pm (Library) 

5 December  - Community Helpers’ Morning Tea 

10 December - Presentation Day 

11 December - Year 6 Farewell Canada Bay Club 

14 December - Newsletter out today 

19 December - Reports sent home 

19 December - Last day for students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Features of  

the week 

Principal’s Message 
Page 2 

 

Student Awards 
Page 6 

 

Concord’s Hour  
Page 7 

 

Grandfriends’ Day  
Page 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 4 

Week 6 

Date 23/11/2018 

Dates for the Diary 
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Principal’s 

Message 

Concord Public School 
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Student 

Awards 

Principal’s Awards 

Bronson R. – KM 

Jasmine T. – 1C 

Maya W. – 3/4C 

Lachlan J. – K/1S 

Vanessa L. – 3/4P 

Isobel G. – 3/4P 

Christian C. – 5/6T 

Amelia L. – 2M 

Luke H. – 1/2G 

Hansaja C. – 5/6D x 2 

Sienna S. – 1C 

Alonzo S. – 1/2G 

Joonsu S. – 2M 

Aleksi R. – 2M 

Ashima S. – K/1S 

Ashlee K. – 4/5K 

Harrison H. – 3/4P 

 

 

 

Principal’s Pennants 

 
Kora-Nita H. – KZ 

Jennifer P. – K/1S 

Levi B. – KZ 

Hansaja C. – 5/6D 

Isobel G. – 3/4P 

Isla T. – KM 

Ashton C.C. – 1C 

Hannah K. – 2M 

Amelia L. – 2M 

Dari M. – 5/6D 

 

To the following students who have or will be receiving 

a Principal Award or Principal Pennant. 

ations… 
Congratulations… 
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Concord’s 

Hour 
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Safe Driving 

 

Unfortunately, there has been a lot of dangerous driving outside the school 

grounds at drop-off and pick-up times. As you are all aware, this is the most 

vulnerable time for our children where the likelihood of accidents increases 

substantially. Please be mindful of where you are parking and where you are 

stopping to drop-off and pick-up your children. This is an exceptionally busy time 

on the roads and parking is difficult. However, safety is paramount and we all 

have a collective responsibility to follow the road rules to keep our children safe. 

In addition to this, please be mindful of our neighbours and avoid parking in the 

driveways. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS / PENNANTS PROCESS 
 

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

 
Note: Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the 

front office 2 days prior to the date of assembly. 
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Changes to Payment Processing for Excursions and  

School Events 
 

 

As of Term 2, all school events that require payment and permission notes will have a cut-off date. 

This will generally be 2 days before the event. It will be vital that money and permission notes are 

submitted into the blue box in the office BEFORE the due date. This is to allow the office staff 2 days 

to do the administrational tasks to process the payments, in order to create class lists for all teachers 

involved. Late payments will not be accepted. In order to avoid disappointment, please arrange 

payment as soon as you receive the note.  

 

Please note:  If paying online through the POP system, payments can take up to 24-48 hours to 

process and appear on the school’s system. We strongly advise that if choosing to use the POP 

system that you arrange payment at least 3 days before the due date.  

 

mailto:concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Community 

News 
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Signing in at the front office  
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

If you need to come to the school during school time, please ensure that 

you sign in at the office as this is a requirement to ensure the safety of all. 

 

Payment on Line  
 

Thank you to all families who are using payment online.  

 

When making a payment online you can only pay up to 3 DAYS before the 

due date of the payment. This is due to online transactions taking 48 hours 

to process.  

 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the 

front office and placed in the blue box labelled “School Post”. 

 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform orders. 

Please see the Uniform Shop Order form for payment details. 

 

Permission notes  
 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not 

all on one note, please.  

 

Change of Contact/Address details  
 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or 

address details, so we can contact you in case of an emergency.  

 

Feel free to contact the front office for any questions or queries. 

 

Regards, 

 

Angela Posavac (S.A.M)  
Betty Annetta (S.A.O)  
Despina Malizis (S.A.O)  
Dora Ianni (S.A.O) 

 

 

 

 

 

Message 

from the 

Office 
 

  

 


